
 

Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council Meeting of 27 February 2003 

10. MACKWORTH STREET – FERRY ROAD TO BONAR PLACE 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking approval to consult with the community on the proposal to 

renew the kerb and channel, footpaths and grass berms in Mackworth Street. 
 
 The Board resolved to approve the proposal for public consultation. 


